
 Dear Friend, 

     On behalf of Wildwood Christian School, I would like to request your participation as a donor 

to our 20th Annual Basket Auction which will be held here at our school on Friday, December 

6th beginning at 5:00pm. During our event, we hold both a live and silent auction and your 

donation would be auctioned off to help us to raise vital funds needed to support our education 

programs.  We are a non-profit organization and we rely on donations and fundraising to help 

keep the cost of tuition and expenses down. 

   Each year this event is a huge success and provides us with the opportunity to reach out to 

the community as well as to raise funds for our school. Last year our auction raised just over 

$14,000 and this year it is our hope to reach or even exceed that same amount. 

    We thank you for your consideration and hope that you will be able to participate by making 

a product or gift certificate donation for this event.  Your support is greatly appreciated and 

your donation is tax deductible.  Our Non-Profit Tax I.D. number is 06-1546964.   If you have 

any questions please contact Wildwood Christian School at (860) 887-7830.   Again, thank you 

for your consideration and contribution. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Abate, Auction Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 Tax Deductible Donation Receipt 

Wildwood Christian School received ________________________________________________________ 

from __________________________________________________ for the 2019 fiscal year. 

 

_______________________________                       __________________________ 

                          Danielle Abate- Auction Coordinator                                                Date 

* No Goods or Services received for this donation 

                                      


